
 

We have been awarded our Bronze 

Rights Respecting School Award. 

To secure our Bronze we had to put 

together an action plan for 

developing our Rights Respecting 

School further. 

Expect to hear more about United 

Nations Rights of the Child (UNRC) as 

we work towards our Silver Award 

with pupils, staff, parents and the 

wider community. 

Holywood News  

November 2022 

Breakfast Club Update 

Lewis has requested Hot Chocolate to keep pupils warm during the winter. 

We’ll be adding it to the Breakfast Menu from Monday. 

A huge thank you to Miss Pattie’s Dad, my Mum & Dad and Mrs Taylor (my 

Mum and Dad’s neighbour); their donations mean that breakfast club will 

remain free up until the end of term 3. 

We really appreciate their donations and will use them to buy ingredients 

for Breakfast Club. 

All pupils are welcome to attend from 8am Mon—Fri, just text in to book. 

Numbers needed for toast ...and now for Hot Chocolate!! 

Karate 

Lots of interest in 

Karate club.  

We’ll get in touch 

with Alan and 

Active Schools and 

get the after school 

club set up for a 

January start! 

Details to follow…... 

LION KING... 

Congratulations to the pupils who earned speaking 

parts they are now learning their lines. 

Pupils in school are starting to learn the songs. 

We’re only one week away from rehearsal week….. 

So it is time to get your tickets booked. 

Text or email in to book your tickets (up to 4) for the Tuesday, Wednesday 

or Thursday afternoon performance. 

The Thursday afternoon performance is usually the one we recommend for 

younger siblings and noisy relatives as we try to make it more interactive. 

Christmas Decorations 

A huge thank you to Grace’s 

Gran who has handed in a box 

of homemade decorations for 

the school tree. 

A beautiful collection of trees 

and 

gingerbread 

men. We can’t 

wait to get the 

tree up later 

this week and 

get our new decorations on. 

Thank you again to Grace’s 

Gran for the kind gift. 

Catchment Consultation 

A reminder that Alona 

Murray ,a representative from 

Education Scotland, will be in school 

on Thursday 1st December to talk to 

staff, parents and pupils about the 

proposed changes to the catchment 

area. 

Parents are invited to come in and 

have their views heard at 9am this 

Thursday. 

NWCC—Secondary School Transition Experience 

P6/7 are on their second visit to NWCC on 

Wednesday 30th November. 

Pupils should carry a pencil case with pens and 

pencils (just like secondary school!!) and wear 

Holywood School Uniform. 

We are off to visit the maths department this 

time. 

As last time, Parents please collect your child 

from NWCC at 3pm. We will text a reminder. 

Interviews for Miss 

Stapleton’s 

maternity leave 

replacement will be 

held on Friday  9th 

December, with the 

intention to start 

mid January.  

Holywood Christmas 

Light Switch On 

Sunday 4th 

December at 6pm. 

Liam, P1 has been 

chosen to turn on the 

lights. All welcome at 

the Village Hall for 

Mulled Wine and a 

mince pie. 


